Summary of Email from Staff regarding Options for Responding to the Hamilton
Police Service

The LGBTQ Advisory Committee has the following options -

e It can respond to the Hamilton Police Service by writing correspondence and
recommending it to City Council for their approval in one of the following 2 ways -

o It can add a Discussion Item to the agenda regarding the Hamilton Police
Service Delegation from the March Meeting. Correspondence has already
been submitted for the April Meeting. The Committee could discuss that
Correspondence.

o It can add a Standing Item on its monthly Agenda in order to continue to
discuss the requests from the Hamilton Police Service, if the Committee
thinks it will take more than one meeting to come up with a response.

e |t can create, by motion, a Hamilton Police Service Liaison Working Group to
meet as frequently as required to consider requests from the HPS and to prepare
draft feedback to be approved by the Committee.



